
1 | U g a n d a n  L a m b s  A s s o c i a t i o n             A p r i l  M o n t h l y  r e p o r t  2 0 2 4  

 

UGANDAN LAMBS ASSOCIATION 

MONTHLY REPORT 

6th.May.2024 

 

Nambalirwa Brenda poses during the visit at Our Lady of Africa School. 

   

Activities done during the month of April 2024: 

1. Visiting of Lambs at school 

2. Children getting holidays 

3. Sick Children 

 

1. Visiting of Lambs at school 

Lambs were visited at St. Kizito Junior school and Our Lady of Africa School during 

the month. Lambs were encouraged to read hard and they also had an opportunity 

to be counseled on behaving well while at school. The Lambs were also 

encouraged to work hard in order to improve their grades. They were further 

encouraged to maximize every opportunity they have while at school in terms of 

group discussions and consultation with teachers. 
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2. Children getting holidays 

In the reporting period all children were able to get holidays. Their performance was 

average and they were encouraged to improve their performance next term. They 

promised to perform better next term. They were urged to behave well during 

holidays and to continue revising their books so that they can perform.  

 

3. Caring for sick children 

One of the core values of Ugandan Lambs USA is caring for sick children as a way 

of meeting their physical needs. A paramount objective of all Ugandan Lambs 

Association USA's programs is addressing health vulnerabilities by improving access 

to quality health services, disease prevention and psychosocial counseling in a bid 

to enable the Lambs have good health, which is a precondition for living a life of 

dignity. During the month, Busingye Stuart had malaria, Betty Nambalirwa had a 

stomachache. More still there was an outbreak of red eyes in the country and 3 of 

our Lambs were affected: Kayira Akram, Muyanja David and Ssekyanzi Joel. 

Children were taken to Tendo medical center for treatment and they are all fine.  
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